
 
Friends at the Spring 9th Month 2020 

 

 

 
 
Meeting for Worship​ at 11:00 a.m 
Please note that the time of our worship hour changes back to 11:00 a.m. between Sept. 1 and May 30 
  
During the month of September, the Walker family will lead worship and share messages (with the possibility of an 
invited guest speaker one Sunday– details to be included in the weekly email). 
 
During the children’s message each Sunday, the Walkers will bring back the "getting to know you" interviews. This will 
be a great way to connect our online and onsite participants as well as newer and long-term attenders! Volunteers will 
only need to speak for about 5 - 10 minutes to answer three questions (which will be provided prior to the meeting). 
Please consider volunteering to share and contact Jen Walker at ​jwaw95@gmail.com​. 
 
Meeting for Business​ on Sunday, Sept. 20 will be conducted via Zoom starting at 9:30 a.m. We will adjourn by 10:30 a.m. 
so that those who wish to worship onsite at Spring may arrive on time.  
 
 

mailto:jwaw95@gmail.com


Needs: ​The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the need to support both our local and 
global community remains. The following contribution methods are available: 

● Contributions via the meeting’s ​PayPal Account 

● Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to treasurer Ron Osborne at 

2585 Nealwood Avenue, Graham, NC 27253 

● For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com 

Happy September birthday to: 

4th Mike Dodge 6th Daniel Osborne 9th Celie McIver Lowe 

10th Sheila Wilson 16th​ ​Kara VanHooser  22nd Catherine Hobbs 

 

Happy anniversary to ​Ellen and Ronald Osborne on September 30th 

 

Announcement ​f​rom Chuck Fager: On August 17, Rob Osborne spoke about a concern to move the Confederate 

monument from in front of the courthouse in Graham. I found his statement, which was only three minutes, very 

grounded & eloquent. Ron agreed to let me put his statement on my blog, which I did, and by now almost 300 people 

have read it. This is a witness that will likely take awhile, and others are working on it too. If Friends want to read Ron’s 

statement, ​it can be found at this link​. 

 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=UFl1eTt9LwX1o194ltbXSWTnujWpEU4TwcFPKATCwbQPOHRk2Gj19tNi7Pwrw_uBfYxx8m&country.x=US&locale.x=US
https://afriendlyletter.com/ongoing-the-everyday-work-of-facing-a-racist-history/

